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TO CONTACT ME

Greetings and Salutations. It has been awhile since my last blog. I had
always intended to come back here, but life spirals in other directions, and
I let it carry me away. Not a bad thing in this case. I've done a lot in the
last several years.

The thing that brings me back right now is that recently someone contacted
me from the UK via JPAY (an online psuedo prisoner email) and expressed a
desire that I write. However, no contact address was left. Now this has happened
before, but only by people that had expressed that I not contact them. I figured
in this case that the person thought I might be able to return a letter via
JPAY like some states are allowed to do.

I just wanted to let SW or anybody else who would like to contact me,
I can only make contact via snmail-mail at this time. (Telephone is available
but only if the person registers their phone with the prison). So if you want
me to contact you,and I do, I must have an address to send any post too.

One more thing, if anyone reads my blog and is interested in my continuing
it, let me know. Thanks.

The Unforgiven



